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Background
oWidening health inequalities suggests a need to shift the 

balance from acute treatment of illness to prevention, 
particularly targeting those who need it most (Marmot et al., 
2020). 

oSince 2013, local authorities (LAs) have been responsible for 
improving local population health.

oLocal authority public health teams deliver services to tackle 
health inequalities and improve wellbeing, which requires 
rapid and relevant evidence to inform services. 

oMany local authorities would like to conduct more research, 
but often lack the resources, time, and expertise. 



NIHR research to support local 
authority research
oThe National Institute for Health Research (NIHR) is a major funder of health 

research, yet its research calls are not always suitable for local authorities to apply.

o In response to these challenges, the NIHR Public Health Research (PHR) launched 
a funding call in 2020 for local authorities to explore how current, or new, systems 
could be developed, at a local level, to support sustainable and influential research 
activity

oUp to £50,000 was awarded to each site (Bradford, Doncaster, Kent, Newcastle, 
Southampton, South Gloucestershire, Wakefield , Birmingham, Blackpool, Cardiff, 
South Tees, Norfolk, South Tyneside, Plymouth)



Summary of findings



Barriers to being more research active that are external to LAs



Barriers to being more research active that are internal to LAs



How do these findings fit within 
our context? Over to you…
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